The Kerry Boys
CT’s Favorite Irish Balladeers for 23 years!
The Kerry Boys are Mark James, originally from the county Kerry Ireland now a Cheshire, CT resident, and Pierce Campbell from Prospect, CT’s official State Troubadour 2007/08. These two dynamic and popular Connecticut Irish balladeers have been performing together for over 20 years, dazzling fans of all ages from Maine to New York. Their humorous, high-energy show will have you clapping and singing along in no time, engaging you from start to finish with their wide collection of traditional and original Irish/Celtic songs performed with pristine harmonies and expressive guitar and mandolin. For larger shows Tony Pasqualoni joins the group on the bass.

In their years performing together they have been welcomed throughout the Northeast at Irish festivals, libraries, town concerts, arts organizations, schools, Irish pubs, clubs and fairs. The Kerry Boys have released four CD’s and are on the ConnTours roster of the Connecticut Commission on the Arts, which allows CT’s non-profit organizations to apply for matching funding for their shows. 

The Kerry Boys shows are reminiscent of the early Folk scene when the Clancy Brothers shared the stage with all the early Folk greats and when Folk music was a shared communal experience of sing-alongs and storytelling. They have taken that experience one step further by adding original songs to the traditional Irish mix. Their songs have gained a reputation for being written so you would not know they are originals as they fit seamlessly into The Kerry Boys pub style repertoire. There’s no other way to put it, The Kerry Boys are just plain fun!

The Kerry Boys got their start at the Red Lion Inn in Stockbridge, MA where Vince McDonald who was the Lion’s Den manager at the time dubbed them The Kerry Boys. In a conversation with Vince one day during a solo performance at the Inn, Pierce mentioned that he had a friend from Ireland who was also a performer and that it would be fun to do a show as a duo with the focus on Irish music. Vince, originally from Ireland himself, quickly agreed, The Kerry Boys were born and the name has stuck for over 20 years!


“The Kerry Boys delivered a spectacular performance! The local patrons were enthralled with their uplifting Irish ballads and entertaining show. Thank you for a great evening.”
 Erin Kettleton - Hebron Parks & Rec
“Please use the words “awesome and crowd pleasing” The crowd looks for them every year!
 “Alesia J. Corso - Town of Winchester, Recreation Director
“Your show on the green this past summer drew our largest crowd and I look forward to seeing you there again next summer.Thanks for all of your great performances.” 
Frank Hayden - Naugatuck Arts Commission

The Kerry Boys – PO Box 7285, Prospect, CT 06712

Contact: Pierce Campbell – 203-758-7581

email: kerryboys@aol.com  web: www.thekerryboys.com

